## **Sixth Grade Representative Selection**

May 31, 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians of Fifth Grade Students,

Next year, your child will be entering the sixth grade at Lester C. Noecker School. I am kindly looking for six representatives to organize and run the events that will take place throughout your child's sixth grade school year.

This position is different from that of a class parent. The first obligation will be preparing and serving refreshments for the 2017 graduating class on graduation day (scheduled for Thursday, June 15, 2017).

Other responsibilities include: planning and holding fundraisers, chaperoning various events, planning graduation celebrations, and working together on the yearbook.

If you are interested in this position, please email: Robyn Greenwald at <a href="mailto:rgreenwald@roselandnjboe.org">rgreenwald@roselandnjboe.org</a> or detach and return the bottom portion of this form to the main office with attention to Ms. Greenwald.

Representatives will be chosen on a lottery basis. All applicants will be notified of the results by June 8, 2017.

**IMPORTANT:** Your name must be submitted on or before Monday, June 5, 2017, in order to be included in the lottery. Your timely submission is appreciated, and I look forward to working with you.

Thank you for your continued partnership and support!

Robyn P. Greenwald  Ms. Robyn P. Greenwald
Ms. Robyn P. Greenwald
Principal



Sincerely,

## I would love to be a SIXTH GRADE REPRESENTATIVE

Name:	
Address:	
Child's Name:	

Have you been a sixth grade representative before? □ yes □ no